Sent: 02 November 2013 12:56

To: Planning

Subject: Application reference 2013/6125/P, 21-23 Cressy Rd
Fellow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Orange
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»» 2. I do not agree with the suggestion that these proposed works are rmc&asary ta
"bring the building back into wse". In points 5.12 and 5.13 of the application’

e TtinE matiil, he b SUugeety ThE BUbIdbieis Nin 25 tainnAbEinIe d i s
diszepaiz capable of accemmodating any househelds® and that these works are
therefore necessary and bene not & true reflection of the state of the
building, sinee the building wes occupied full time until approximetely a year priar
to purch
2>

>> Further, it is misleading to imply that these significantly sltered plans are
necessary to bring the building up to modern living standsrds. The internal layout,

“h was altered over time by the previous owner, could be quite easily returned to a
more practical configuration, to make the building a nice place to live, hout

altering the fabric and structuze of the building, =s d
plans previcusly submitted.

2>

>>

onstrated by the first set of

¢ new plans assume use Of the party wall betusen 21-23 and 19 Cressy Rd. Any
s required by myself, which I am currently investigating, will not be

permissic
granted:
>

2>

>>

>> 4. On point 5.38 of the supplementary document the owner surmises that his plans
will have a i on the living conditions of number 18". As the person
living in number 19 I would like to vehemently refute this suggestion. Apart from the
compromise of our Tight to light and those of our neighbours already discussed, these
works would be extr = for a prolonged period of time. We are retired and
in poor health and such disruption would be most unwelcome.
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>>

>

>> 5. Finally, I do not feel that the owner has given sufficient consideration to the
fact that the building is under a conservation order and that, therefore, altering the
building ss significantly as he proposes is entirely unacceptable and would set a most
unfortunate precedent r the street and the Man 1d Conservation Area as a whole.
2>

>>

>

>> T hope that you will take these points into consideration.

2>

>>

>> Yours faithfully,

1d Conservatiocn Area Advisory Committee (CAAC), 6 Rona Rd, London NW3 2JA.



